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This statement is incorrect.  Update accordingly.

Due to the number of lots which will be using Silver Nell Drive the temporary access from Albert Drive to Steppler Road is required.  Depending on the construction timing of Settlers View subdivision this may need to be the primary access to the lots until the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is made.  

If the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is constructed in conjunction with Settlers View Subdivision, then the temporary access is still required and will function as a secondary access for emergency access only.  

The emergency access and easement will be removed once the Albert Drive/Settlers Ranch Road intersection is constructed.  An escrow is required with the final plat for the removal of the temporary access.
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This statement is incorrect.  Update accordingly.

Due to the number of lots which will be using Silver
Nell Drive the temporary access from Albert Drive
to Steppler Road is required.  Depending on the
construction timing of Settlers View subdivision this
may need to be the primary access to the lots until
the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is made.  

If the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is
constructed in conjunction with Settlers View
Subdivision, then the temporary access is still
required and will function as a secondary access
for emergency access only.  

The emergency access and easement will be
removed once the Albert Drive/Settlers Ranch
Road intersection is constructed.  An escrow is
required with the final plat for the removal of the
temporary access.
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This statement is incorrect.  Update accordingly.

Due to the number of lots which will be using Silver Nell Drive the temporary
access from Albert Drive to Steppler Road is required.  Depending on the
construction timing of Settlers View subdivision this may need to be the primary
access to the lots until the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is made.  

If the Silver Nell/Albert Drive connection is constructed in conjunction with Settlers
View Subdivision, then the temporary access is still required and will function as
a secondary access for emergency access only.  

The emergency access and easement will be removed once the Albert
Drive/Settlers Ranch Road intersection is constructed.  An escrow is required with
the final plat for the removal of the temporary access.

Add the reqest for
early grading


